
 

 

Dear Friends, Family, & Partners: 
 

Nearing the end of an eventful year, we 
      send you our most joyous greetings from Yuma, AZ.  
     While our decorations are scattered in and around the 
     ministry’s  park model, our attention is singular –  

Immanuel! 
The literal Hebrew reads . . . 

“With us is . . . God!” 
 

The prophet Isaiah tells us in 9:6, "For a child will be born to  
     us, a son will be given to us."  When Mary bore a child,  
     God gave a Son.  She delivered, but God gave.  It is the  
     most profound miracle in all of human history. 
 
Later in the text He is described as The Counselor Who is 

absolutely wonderful, God Who is Almighty in all ways, 
our Father Who is Eternal, and our Regent Who is King of 
all kings and Lord of all lords. 

 

The Apostle Paul tells us in Galatians 4:4 and following, "But when the fullness of the time 
came, God sent forth His Son, born of a woman, born under the Law, so that He might 
redeem those who were under the Law, that we might receive the adoption as sons".  

 
This year  we pray that you will be blessed above and beyond all that you can imagine, and 

we pray that you never forget that miracle . . . when Mary bore a child, God gave His 
Son . . . just for you and me.  Isaac Watts said it best ---- "Love so amazing, so divine, 
demands my life, my soul, my all!" 

 

Merry Christmas and a Wonderful New Year! 
Bob and Jo Ann Tolliver 

        


